
Uniform Policy 
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The uniform at Newstead Academy is designed to be smart, comfortable and cost effective. This uniform policy has 
been written to ensure that uniform expectations are clear with a number of different options and combinations of 
clothing. We understand that some children may need reasonable adjustments in place and have tried to 
accommodate these within this policy. However, please do contact us if you would like to discuss a further reasonable 
adjustment for your child. At Newstead Academy, we understand that the increasing cost of living is affecting all of 
our families; we provide financial support where needed and treat all financial matters with strict confidentiality. 

 

Uniform P.E. Kit 
Navy sweatshirt or cardigan White plain t-shirt or White polo top 

Plain white or light blue polo top Black shorts 
Black or dark-grey trousers/ joggers Navy tracksuit bottoms/joggers 

Black or dark-grey skirt Navy hoodie or hooded jacket 

Black or dark-grey smart shorts (no sports shorts) Navy sweatshirt (no logos) 

Black or dark-grey pinafore dress Trainers for outdoor P.E. 

Blue & white Gingham summer dress Black indoor plimsoles/pumps for indoor P.E. 

Black shoes/sandals (black trainers are acceptable but 
they must be entirely black) 

 

 

Items of clothing and accessories NOT allowed: 

• Shoes/boots with high or wedged heels are not suitable footwear for school. 
• Watches and stud earrings may be worn but no other jewellery (including smart watches) is permitted and 

will be confiscated. 
•  Make-up, false nails and nail varnish should not be worn, and children will be asked to remove these 

straight away if they are found to be wearing them (parents will be called to support where necessary). 

• Fake tattoos should not be worn. 

• Football kits (or kits for other sports) should not be worn for P.E. lessons. 

• On non-uniform days, appropriate clothing for school should be worn. 
*Any confiscated items will be returned at the end of the school day and families will be contacted. 

If your child is not wearing the correct uniform: 

 

 

 
School does not have a preferred uniform provider as we do not require children to wear clothing with logos on. School can source 

logoed uniform should parents choose that this might be something which would suit the sensory needs of their child and uniform 

enquiries and orders can be made through our school office. 

If your child is not 

wearing the correct 

uniform and school 

has not been 

contacted to explain 

why, we will find clean 

spares for them at 

school to wear. 

We will contact you 

to let you know that 

this has happened 

and to ask that you 

support us in making 

sure the correct 

uniform is worn the 

next day. 

School will provide 

support if you are 

having trouble 

providing certain 

items of school 

uniform. 


